
 
 

 
 
 

September 10, 2010 Ref. 2010-H-113 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) will hold a hearing in September to consider 
Denison Mines Inc. (Denison)’s request to perform work at the decommissioned Stanrock mine 
and to make administrative changes to the current licence.  The Stanrock mine is located near 
Elliot Lake, Ontario.  
 
Denison is seeking approval from the Commission for an amendment to its decommissioning 
licence to allow the installation of two berms to stabilize and reinforce existing beaver dams.  
Denison also requested that some administrative changes be made to the licence, including 
changing the licensee’s address and updating documentation referenced in the licence. 
 
The Commission has determined that a public hearing is not necessary to consider Denison’s 
request in this case. There is no opportunity for the public to participate. The hearing will be 
conducted by way of written submissions from CNSC staff and Denison. 
  
Following the deliberations and decision of the Commission on this matter, a Record of 
Proceedings, including Reasons for Decision will be published on the CNSC Web site and made 
available to the public. 
  
CNSC staff’s recommendations and Denison’s submission are not available on-line and must be 
requested through the Secretariat at the address below: 
 
c/o Julie Bouchard 
Tribunal Administrator 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  Tel.: 613-995-1703 or 1-800-668-5284 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046   Fax: 613-995-5086 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9   E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 
 
 


